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Dear Jeannette,

There is still room in the upcoming Ohana Chronicles-
Preserving Life's Memories workshop this Friday May 7.
You may have seen Janette Sargeant-Hamill being
interviewed by Kirk Matthews last week which generated
lots of calls. 

Feedback from the first two workshops has been very
positive.  This is the last workshop this year so don't
delay!! 

Ohana Chronicles Workshops
Fri. May 7, 9am-12noon, Ewa Beach
 

"Great.  Inspiring."
"Helped us to "feel"projects will be a reality - Your

positive approach is most inspiring" 
"Motivating/Encouraging - Makes me want to go home

and start making movies!" -
- participant feedback from the first workshop

 
'Ohana Chronicles Workshops: - Preserving Life Memories.
Janette Sargent-Hamill will teach fun, hands-on tools for
caregivers, volunteers, and professional healthcare
providers to assist families through the valuable process
of documenting the life of a loved one. Several
generations can be involved with this project. If you have
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been thinking about documenting a loved ones' life, now
is the time!!  More (& registration form) on our website
or call 585-9977. This will be the last workshop this year.

Hawaii Hospice and Palliative Care Nurses Meeting
The next meeting of the new Hawaiian Islands provisional
group of the Hospice and Palliative Nurse Association
(HPNA) will be Tuesday, May 18th at 5 pm at 2551 Mahalo
Street. New members welcome!

Email HPNAHawaii@gmail.com for more details.  You are
also asked to complete a brief survey at http://aveds.tk

Please join us!!

Kokua Mau depends on membership to keep our
organization going.  We encourage all of you who have
not yet joined to do so today. With your support we can
continue and expand our work in the coming years.  We
especially welcome organizations as members.

_________________________________________

Interested in volunteering?  If you have any extra time,
even an hour will help, we have a number of projects
that could use help.  Please contact Jeannette for
details. These projects can also be done from your home.
 

The next meeting of Kokua Mau's program committee is
Thursday May 27, 3-5pm at Hospice Hawaii and all are
welcome.

Looking forward to seeing you.

Jeannette Koijane
Executive Director

or click here
to find out more about

joining Kokua Mau

 

 
You can also support Kokua Mau

while you do your on-line
shopping!

Go to Goodshop.com, type in
"Kokua Mau" as the charity you'd
like to receive a percentage of

all your purchases, and then
shop away at over 300 stores.
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